
Chemicrea 

Dear Customers, 

We are pleased to announce the relocation of our head office, effective August 30th, 

2021. Our new address follow: 

[New Head Office] 

Address: 

VPO Higashinihonbashi, 9F 

3-4-13 Higashinihonbashi Chuo-ku, Tokyo 103-0004, Japan

All of our e-mail address remain unchanged. 

Please update your records and direct all future correspondence to the address above. 

We are looking forward to continuing our business relationship. 
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Atsushi Y amamura 

Chemicrea Inc. 




